
 

HAPPY EASTER!         March 27, 2016 
 

He Is Not Here, by He Qi 



        My Dear Friends and Visitors, 
 
            What joy to be writing to you for Easter Sunday.  It is at this  
                   time of year that I get home-sick.  I so miss the spring flowers that  
               rise from the soil as if overnight, suddenly transforming a stark and  
                barren winter scene into a brand new world.  The words of William                        
               Wordsworth come to mind: 
 

I wander’d lonely as a cloud 
That floats on high o'er vales and hills, 

When all at once I saw a crowd, 
A host, of golden daffodils; 

Beside the lake, beneath the trees, 
Fluttering and dancing in the breeze. 

 

Perhaps it is only in our imagination that we can see the garden in which the 
tomb of the dead Jesus was laid—the stone at the entrance to the tomb 
moved aside, representing something set free, like a bird from a cage.  
 

As pastor it is a joy to welcome so many to our church this day—not only 
two newly baptized adults and those four received into full communion on 
Saturday evening at the Vigil—but also faces of visitors who are really fellow 
pilgrims with us, trying to find the authentic source and meaning of life. 
 
 

The risen Jesus is the human face of the only God there is.  The radical 
monotheism of the Jewish-Christian tradition has, extraordinarily, this 
human face and human form.  The one and only God there is is bodied forth 
in the risen Jesus of Nazareth.  This risen Jesus breathes out Holy Spirit so 
that his spirit may become ours, the deepest layer of our personality, and so 
that thereby we may become sharers in the divine nature.  When we 
celebrate Easter we are celebrating the fact that the whole story of this 
Jesus is for our salvation.  It is for our health, our well-being, our wholeness, 
our holiness, our realization of all the potentialities we have as human 
beings made from the dust of the earth.   
-from Hallowing the Time, by Geoffrey Preston, OP 
 

An invitation is offered to live life in response to a love that is more 
powerful than the grave. 
 

I hope that St. Theresa will become for all who gather and worship  
here a place of wholeness, that we become the people we were  
created to be. 
 
Happy Easter, with love and prayers, 
 

Fr. Phil Lloyd 



These have been an amazing two years since I began this 
journey. I feel blessed to have gone through this process with 

two different groups and am excited to be baptized this 
Easter. Growing up going to the Salvation Army in northern 
Michigan, I certainly never thought I'd end up becoming a 
Catholic in Texas. The last two years have flown by, and I 
look forward to continuing my journey here at St. Theresa. 

       -Christian Fowler 

The Church throughout the world echoes the angel’s message to the 
women: “Do not be afraid! I know that you are looking for Jesus who 

was crucified. He is not here; for he has been raised…  
Come, see the place where he lay” ( Mt 28:5-6). 

“Come and see!” In every human situation, marked by frailty, sin and 
death, the Good News is no mere matter of words, but a testimony to 

unconditional and faithful love: it is about leaving ourselves behind and 
encountering others, being close to those crushed by life’s troubles, 

sharing with the needy, standing at the side of the sick, elderly and the 
outcast… “Come and see!”: Love is more powerful, love gives life, love 

makes hope blossom in the wilderness. 
       -Pope Francis 



As we enter Holy Week, I want to reflect and share my RCIA journey.  

I remember on the first day of class questioning and asking myself, 

“How and why am I here?”  As I proceeded through the teachings, I 

still to this day can’t affirm exactly what brought me to the RCIA or to 

the St. Teresa Family, but I can honestly say, God is great!  This 

experience has enriched my life and made me a better person inside and 

out.  After the overnight stay at the Cenacle, it really let me experience 

Father Phil and Ginger on a personal level.  I will forever be grateful to 

them.  The RCIA process in general has been a wonderful experience 

and I have enjoyed and looked forward to all our gatherings.  To 

anyone who is interested in joining RCIA please do so.  Even if you have 

completed this course as a child, taking this class as an adult has its 

advantages because you can actually comprehend the  

issues which are being discussed.   

I want to personally thank Father Phil, Deacon Larry, Deacon Bill, 

Dwight (not Dwayne), and especially Ginger for this great experience.  I 

also want to thank all previous attendees who assist in this great 

program; you guys are awesome. 

            -Oscar Cisneros 

Congratulations to our newest members of the Church!   
Christian Fowler and Ashley Gargour received the three sacraments of 

initiation—Baptism, First Communion, and Confirmation—at the 
Easter Vigil, and Jennifer Apffel, Oscar Cisneros, Ingrid Diaz, and 

Adriana Florencia completed their sacraments of initiation and have 
been brought into full communion in the Catholic Church.   

Please keep them in your prayers and they continue to live  
the faith that they have professed. 

Alleluia! 



RCIA has been an incredible experience for me.  The program 
has strengthened my relationship with God and with my husband, 

Ross.  I have met so many great people during my RCIA journey 
and I have learned so much about myself and the Catholic faith.     

I cannot wait to receive the sacraments of Confirmation 
and First Communion and be a full member of  

the St. Theresa parish. 
       -Jennifer Apffel 

Adult Confirmation Classes 
Adult Confirmation classes will soon begin! 

Each Sunday, starting April 3, through Sunday, May 8. 
11 am in the Fellowship Hall. 

Please contact Ginger Tamborello for more information 
or to sign up. g.tamborello@sttheresa.cc. 



 
 

Baptism 
Contact Ginger Tamborello or visit 
our website for more  information. 

 
First Communion & Reconciliation 

Contact Terra Herce or visit our  
website for more information. 

 
Matrimony 

Application for Annulment 
Contact Patrick Miral or visit our 
website for more information. 

 

 
 
 

 
Confirmation 

Contact Ginger Tamborello or visit 
our website for more  information.  

 
Reconciliation 

Saturday 
4 pm-5 pm 
Thursday 

5:30 pm-6:15 pm 
 
 

 

Sacraments 

Welcome to David San Miguel! 
Please welcome our new Assistant Director of Music, 

David San Miguel.  In addition to playing the piano and 
organ for all our Masses and events, he also will be the 

head director of our Spanish Choir (Coro Hispano)  
and our Sunday evening Praise Team. 

 

For most of his life, David San Miguel has been involved with music and 
liturgy, beginning with his home parish's children's choir and moving up 

the ranks to eventually become the head director of the Cathedral 
choirs in his hometown of San Angelo, Texas. David moved to Houston 

in 2004 to study music at the University of Houston.  
He began his work with the Galveston-Houston Archdiocese in 2007 at 
Saint Francis de Sales Church, where he served as the director of music. 

Later, he was called to help with the music ministry downtown at the  
Co-Cathedral, and he helped inaugurate the new Co-Cathedral building 

in 2008. David then joined the music ministry of Saint John Vianney 
Catholic Church on the West Side of Houston where he was the 

Associate Director of Music for almost 8 years.  
When he isn't serving in the Mass, David is busy keeping his  

2 Labradors (Jack and Ace) out of trouble! 



Feasibility Study 
As you know from the recent articles in the bulletin and from the 

drawings that are displayed in the church and around our campus, our 
parish is evaluating the feasibility of undertaking a capital campaign to 

raise funds to renovate the church and build a new 2-story school 
building. Over the past few weeks, Guidance in Giving, a leading 

fundraising consulting firm that serves Catholic parishes across the 
United States, has been conducting a feasibility study that has included 
surveys and personal interviews with parishioners and school parents. 

 

Participation, both in the interviews and in the return of the surveys,  
has exceeded our expectations. As of today, 43 interviews have been 
conducted and 373 surveys have been returned. Thank you to all that 

participated and we ask that everyone continue to pray as we develop a 
plan that will address our current needs as well as anticipate the future 

growth of our parish.  After Holy Week, Easter and Confirmation, the 
results of the feasibility study will be presented at Mass,  

in the bulletin, through e-blasts and on the website.  
Thank you again for your participation and most especially  

for the prayers for your parish and school. 

 

If you would like to add your email to our mailing list,  
please go to www.stttheresa.cc/new  

 

- Fr. Phil Lloyd and the Capital Campaign Committee 

HELPFUL NUMBERS  
Houston Police 
For Emergency/Life Threatening Calls: 
911 
Non-Emergency Calls: 713- 884-3131 
www.houstonpolice.org 
Domestic Violence 
The Bridge Over Troubled Waters 
24 Hour Hotline: 713-473-2801 
www.thebridgeovertroubledwaters.org 

Narcotics Anonymous (NA) 
713-661–4200 
www.na.org 
Sex Addicts Anonymous (SAA) 
713- 405-1142 
www.houstonsaa.org 

 
 
Counseling (Grief, Family, etc.) 
Catholic Charities:  
713-526-4611 
www.catholiccharities.org 
Families of Addicts 
Al-Anon Family Groups 
713-683-7227 
www.al-anon.alateen.org 
Alcoholics Anonymous (AA) 
713-686-6300 
www.aa.org 
Overeaters Anonymous (OA)  
713-973-6633 
www.oahouston.org  



 
www.StTheresa.cc 

6622 Haskell, Houston, TX 77007  
Phone: 713-869-3783 Fax: 713-869-3784 

Weekend Masses: Saturday Vigil: 5:30 pm 
Sunday: 8:00 am, 10:00 am,  
11:30 am ό{ǇŀƴƛǎƘύΣ 5:30 pm 

 

Daily Mass: Monday through Friday at 7 am, 
Thursday at 6:30 pm  

 

Pastor:  Fr. Phil Lloyd, ext. 312 
britishbulldog@sttheresa.cc 

Deacons  
Deacon Larry Vaclavik  
deaconlarry@sttheresa.cc 

Deacon Francis Tse 
deaconfrancis@sttheresa.cc 

Deacon Bill Wilson 
deaconbillwilson@gmail.com 
 

SCHOOL STAFF 
 

Principal 
Melissa Ilski ext. 320 
melissa.ilski@sttheresa.cc 
 

Dean of Students 
Carman West, ext. 317 
carman.west@sttheresa.cc 
 

Administrative Assistant 
Rhonda Lastovica, ext. 321 
r.lastovica@sttheresa.cc 
 

Interim Admissions Coordinator 
Kelly McCarty, ext. 314 
k.mccarty@sttheresa.cc 
 

PARISH RESOURCES AND STAFF 

 

Development and Advancement Director 
Enrique Benitez, ext. 315 
e.benitez@sttheresa.cc 
 

Pastoral Associate 
Matrimony or Application for Annulment 
Patrick Miral, ext. 310 
p.miral@sttheresa.cc 
 

Assistant Director of Music 
David San Miguel 
d.sanmiguel@sttheresa.cc 
 

 

Pastoral Manager /Director of Music and Liturgy 
Kathy Corbett, ext. 311 
k.corbett@sttheresa.cc 
 
 

Finance Manager, Church and School  
Cherie Hernandez,  ext. 305 
c.hernandez@StTheresa.cc 
 

Church and School Finance 
Lidia Chapple, ext. 333 
lidia.chapple@sttheresa.cc 
Yen Fite, ext. 329 
yen.fite@sttheresa.cc 
Johanna Bransford, ext. 309 
j.bransford@sttheresa.cc 
 
 

Director of Adult Education / Hospitality 
Ginger Tamborello, ext. 306 
g.tamborello@sttheresa.cc 
 

Faith Formation / Student Ministry 
Adrian Leal, ext. 308 
youthministry@sttheresa.cc 
 

Faith Formation / Elementary 
Terra Herce, ext. 308 
t.herce@sttheresa.cc 
 

Early Childhood Center Director 
Cindy Clements, ext. 338 
c.clements@sttheresa.cc 
 
 

Receptionist/Clerical Assistant 
Deandra Mackey, ext. 301 
d.mackey@sttheresa.cc 
 

Maintenance Supervisor 
Andras Bandi, ext. 302 
andras.bandi@sttheresa.cc 


